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      MARCH 2022

Edwin, accompanied by Mr Njenga from the Men’s 
Fellowship in London congregation, travelled to Kenya on 
Tuesday to attend  the Presbyterian Church of East Africa’s 
(PCEA) Men’s Conference in Mombasa.  Edwin will also 
attend another meeting in Nairobi PCEA Head Office next 
week.

Two other congregations have now gone back to in-
person church. These are London and Luton. However the 
attendances have been very low and we are hoping the 
situation will improve in the near future.

Birmingham congregation which is yet to resume in-
person meetings have planned to start with a monthly 
fellowship, which will be held in-person on a Saturday to 
start with.
 
The youth in London have also resumed their in-person 
meetings and because of the low numbers, they have 
decided to alternate between physical and zoom meetings 

Next month the Men’s Fellowship’s monthly breakfast 
and the Ladies’ Fellowship monthly meetings are due to 
resume meeting together in-person.  

 
•	 Pray that Edwin and Mr Njenga will be granted 

journey mercies to Kenya and back, and that their 
families will also be protected.  

•	 Pray that the numbers of those returning to church 
services and meetings in-person will increase and 
that those who are still in fear of the virus will be 
given encouragement. 

Prayer points


